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-Houston, eras 77003 

Dear
•  

I have received your letter of June llth, with 
enclosure, and appreciate your thoughtfulness in furnishing 
this material. I am grateful for your kind remarks and your 
expression of support of this Bureau. 

Sincerely yours, 

I. Edgar Hoover 

1 - Houston - Enclosure 

NOTE: Bufiles indicate two prior outgoings to correspondent, the last dated 6-5 -68 in resrinse to his letter sending a clipping from "The Houston Chronicle' concerning the Bureau's investigation of Martin Luther King's assassination. Letter being sent to Editor in Chief of this newspaper same date expressing thanks for his favorable editorial. 
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